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Thursday 9th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

Thank you for all the parental support this half term.  It was wonderful to see so many 

pupils enjoying the PTFA disco yesterday evening. (Huge thank you to the PTFA team 

for organising and running the event). 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

  

PTFA News 

We are in need of two people to fill the roles below in our PTFA.  It is really important 

that we fill these roles as soon as possible.  We would welcome members of the 

community, family members or parents to put their names forward. 

  

• Publicity Officer (Events/Media liaison) 

• Treasurer 

 

Please see the role descriptions attached to this email for more information. If you 

are interested and would like to put your name forward, 

please email hello@summercourtacademy.org  or call the school office. Thank you 

for your support. 

 

The next PTFA meeting will be on Tues 25th April at 7.30pm the London Inn. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Clubs after half term 

Art club for reception children finished this week,  but will continue for Year 1 and 2 

children after half term.   All other clubs (KS1 and KS2 dodgeball, KS2 Art Club and 

Choir (lunchtime) will also continue after half term, up until the Easter holidays (or 

week before, TBC).  
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New menu 

There will be a new Aspens menu from Monday 20th Feb. (Please see menu 

attached).  This is already available to book on ParentPay.  If you had already 

booked in meals in advance before the new menu was added to ParentPay, it may 

have wiped your choices, so please log in and check your bookings before Mon 

20th Feb.  Thank you for your support so far with our first year of bookable meals. 

  

On Thursday 23rd Feb there will be a Rainbow-themed menu, and Monday 6th 

March a St. Piran’s day menu. Please book on Parentpay as usual. 

  

Allsorts and Breakfast Club 

Please book all wraparound care for the week commencing Mon 20th Feb by 2pm 

on Friday 17th Feb.  If you miss the deadline for booking please 

email hello@summercourtacademy.org to book. 

   

Dates for the diary: NSPCC Online Safety webinars 

The NSPCC will be providing free, online safety webinars for parents and carers in 

February 2023. 

· 13th February: 7pm to 8pm 

· 22nd February: 5pm to 6pm 

· 28th February: 7pm to 8pm 

The sessions will be approximately 1 hour long and will provide you with insights 

about how young children may be using the internet, the associated risks and how 

to manage these as parents. Each session will also cover different topics, ranging 

from social media and gaming to online friendships and cyber bullying. 

The online world is an amazing place where kids play, learn, create and connect. But 

every day this world is growing and changing, which can make it feel overwhelming. 

That’s where these workshops come in. The NSPCC will be delivering free, virtual 

online safety webinars that cover: 

· What children are doing online 

· Online safety concerns 

· What the risks are for young people in terms of what they see, do and who they 

meet online 

  

Additionally, each session will explore different topics: 

During the sessions, you will be introduced to some ways to manage these risks, as 
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well as helpful sources of support and advice. 

  

We’d love you to attend. If you’d like to join the webinar, please register your interest 

by emailing hello@summercourtacademy.org with which session/s you’d like to 

attend. 

 

Parent Drop-in session 

Cat Woolway from Cornwall Council children and Families Services will be in school 

on Weds 1st March- please see information below: 

Please contact the school office if you would like to book a slot between 2.00pm 

and 3.00pm, or just turn up at the main office entrance between 3pm and 3.30pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We wish you all a lovely half term and look forward to seeing the children back on 

Monday 20th Feb. 

Best wishes, 

Miss Savage and the Summercourt Team 
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